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Welcome

. This term we have welcomed Ava, Lola,
o Ist April—End of Term. Keira, Alara, Isabella, Jaafar, Raza and their
Easter Holidays families to playschool. We look forward to

etting to know you all.
o 19th April—Back to getting y

Dates for your Diary

Playschool
Hopefully in the summer term we will have
o 3lst May —4th June— some nice weather! Please can you ensure
Half-term that on sunny days your child comes with a

named sun hat and sun cream applied

BEFORE playschool. The children will also

need suitable clothes for playing outside.

So, no strappy tops or flip flops and croc’s
need to have the back strap on.

e 23rd July—End of term.
Summer Holidays

Due to the current pandemic DO NOT send your child to playschool if:
You need to give them Calpol or equivalent

They have a new continuous cough

They lose their sense of smell

They have a temperature

If they are sneezing/have a runny nose due to a cold (normally this is
not an issue, but as children are sneezing and coughing over the toys and us, |
cannot risk another child or staff member being unwell).

Thank you for your continued support in social distancing and wear-
ing masks outside when dropping off and picking up your children.
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Flannel
Please can all children have a named flannel or small hand towel in
their bags. The children use these to dry their hands after washing
them. It is our way of stopping paper towel wastage. The flannel

can be washed and reused again. Thank you.

Hair
If you child has shoulder length hair or longer please can we ask
that you put their hair up. This makes it easier for them to see
while playing and helps stop the spread of headlice if we have
another case.

Rising Fives
The children who attend our rising fives sessions on a Tuesday af-
ternoon will continue doing PE but every other week. The other
weeks we will be doing letter and number work and other activi-
ties. Please can you provide a change of clothes for them to get
changed into. Such as joggers or leggings and a t.shirt. They will
also only get 30 minutes for their lunch to help prepare them for
school. Please make sure you do not pack too much lunch for
them so that they can achieve finishing their lunch in the time.
Thank you.

If you child is poorly and not coming to playschool please ring the play-
school number 07827 372960 or sign them out as sick on Famly giv-
ing a reason why they are off. A reminder that if you child has sick-
ness or diarrhoea, please keep them off playschool until they have

been clear of symptoms for 48 hours.

Liz Pratt
Have a good Easter break. 01403 210550

07909 714025




